PHONE: (419)238-9270

36th Annual Cheerleading Invitational | Wednesday, August 28th, 2024 @ 6:00pm

Letter
Dear Coach(s), Your cheerleading squad(s) is/are cordially invited to compete in the 36th Van
Wert County Fair Invitational, sponsored by the Van Wert County Fair on Wednesday August
28th, 2024. The invitational is scheduled to begin at 6:00pm.

This year’s invitational will include following divisions, competing in this order: Little Leaders,
Youth Leaders, Mini All Star, Youth All Star Mount, Youth All Star Non-Mount, Jr High
Tumbling, Jr High Non-Tumbling, Jr Varsity Tumbling, Jr Varsity Non-Tumbling, Game Day,

Small Varsity Tumbling, Small Varsity Non-Tumbling, Large Varsity Tumbling,
Large Varsity Non-Tumbling, Jr All Star Mount, Jr All Star Non-Mount, Varsity All Star Mount,
Varsity All Star Non-Mount.

The invitational entry fee is $35.00 per team. All forms should be turned into the Fair Office at
1055 S.Washington St. Van Wert, OH 45891 and all checks should be made payable to the Van
Wert County Ag Society. The deadline for entries is August 19th, 2024. As long as registration is
postmarked by the 14th it will still be accepted. No late registration will be accepted! Again,
application, entry fee, and all insurance waivers must be postmarked by August 19th, 2024.

Cancellations are non-refundable after the entry deadline. The order of performance will be
drawn at random following the entry deadline. Once established, the order of performance will
not be altered without the approval of all participating squads in the division.

Teams: Each squad will receive a $75 stipend gift to help with your expenses. Trophies will be
awarded to 1st & 2nd place teams.

A link to complete rules, applications, waiver forms, and t-shirt order forms are available online
for viewing/printing on the Grandstand Entertainment page at www.vanwertcountyfair.com. The
order of practice/performance will also be listed in this area of the fair website after the entry
deadline. We request that you respond as soon as possible, so that we can plan accordingly. We
hope that you will join us this year! If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to
contact us directly by email or phone, the best mode of contact is by email.

Kim Mason (VWCEF Director) 419-513-0323 | trinitymusicministries@gmail.com



